
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CITY CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)  

Minutes of April 18, 2016 
 

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 

Nuri Simmons- President  
Mia Gooden- Vice President of Governance  
Jina Walker- Recruitment Coordinator 
Daniel Skerritt- Publicity Coordinator 
 
ADVISORS PRESENT 

Greg Wilson- SEGA Advisor 
Verdis Robinson-Faculty Advisor 
 
GUESTS 

Ginny Geer- Mentry-Executive Director of Monroe Community College Association, Inc. 
Todd Garnier-Finance Manager of Monroe Community College Association, Inc. 
  
The meeting was called to order at 12:02 pm. 
 
APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES 

The meeting minutes of April 11, 2016 were reviewed and approved with amendment to financial request  
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

Mrs. Geer-Mentry and Mr. Garnier are speaking to SEGA about the rough draft budget of the 2016-2017. Mrs. Geer-Mentry 
would like the support from the SEGA team in the support of an increase in student life fees in the amount of  
$2.50 per semester in the upcoming Fall 2016 and Spring 2017 academic year. They are requesting an increase due to the 
increase in cost of living that continues to change, and also due to enrollment that continues to drop.  The SEGA team will 
table this request and review it, until Monday April 25th, 2016.   
 
Ms. Howell has been approved for financial support and publicity help from the SEGA team.  The event Communications and 
co-parenting workshop that will take place on April 27th in room 4013 (MPR) at the Damon campus.   
 
Ms. Malave financial request is still tabled until further notice and the list is itemized 
 

  NEW BUSINESS 

Brooke Jefferson- Roundtable Coordinator has resigned from SEGA. 
 
Mr. Skerritt the Publicity Coordinator has assembled the Election’s commission which consist of, Mr. Bollar, President of 
Criminal Justice, Ms. Wiggins, President of Honorable Womans club and Ms. Habeeb, Vice President of Honorable Womans 
club. “Meet the candidates” will take place on April 20thWednesday at 12pm in the student lounge on the 4th floor. Elections 
will be held on Tuesday May 3rd and Wednesday May 4th 2016. 
 
ADVISOR REPORT  

Greg Wilson- Please review the Blue Apple listing for Spring Fling, let Mr. Wilson know which package the SEGA team 
has agreed on.  Keep up the good work! 
 
Verdis Robinson- Has enjoyed the SUNY conference in Saratoga, New York.  He was very impressed with how well 
the SEGA team has represented the Damon campus.  Commends the SEGA team on a great job at keeping up with 
all the different workshops and business meetings.  Communication is the key!   
  
The meeting adjourned at 12:47pm 
 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant  


